


 
 

From: David Broadhead <david@michaelpaulconsultancy.co.uk> 
Sent: 27 November 2024 06:45
To: Malcolm Pearson <Malcolm.Pearson@forestryandland.gov.scot>
Cc: Cobleland Campsite <info@coblelandcampsite.co.uk>
Subject: follow up
 
Morning Malcolm,
 
I just wanted to check if you had chance to progress the potential disposal of Sallochy?
 

Regards,    
     
David Broadhead | Director

Michael Paul Consultancy  
Grosvenor House, Central Park, Telford, Shropshire, TF2 9TW   |  www. michaelpaulconsultancy .co.uk
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Warning  Although Michael Paul Consultancy has taken every reasonable precaution to ensure no viruses are present in this email  Michael Paul Consultancy cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use
of this email or attachments.
Any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Michael Paul Consultancy. Employees of Michael Paul Consultancy are expressly required not to make
defamatory statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email communications. Any such communication is contrary to company policy and outside the scope of the
employment of the individual concerned. Michael Paul Consultancy will not accept any liability in respect of such communication  and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other liability arising.

 
 
 
 
 
***********************************************************************************
**********
This email has been received from an external party and has been swept for the presence of computer
viruses.
***********************************************************************************
*********




